Letter to Alley Theater

In the 5 years we’ve been in existence, GCAM has collected over 30 costumes (or parts of costumes), many of which have been worn in the last 3 decades to raise funds in the GLBTF community to support 501(c)3 charitable organizations servicing people with AIDS and other debilitating diseases.  Showing something of this importance to the public requires a special venue, one that matches the historic elegance of what is being presented.  This is why the core committee of this project as looked at locations like the Alley Theatre for this show, which we have planned for Sunday afternoon, November 13th, 2005.

We actually have a four-pronged plan in mind. First we would like to have an exhibit of several of our older costumes on mannequins. Docents would be on hand to talk about these costumes. Our second phase of this program would be combined with the third, that being the actual fashion show where chosen costumes are escorted down the runway on rolling mannequins while others will be actually worn by various individuals who are somehow connected to them, either by previous ownership or perhaps being a member of the fundraising organization for which the original owner performed.  The final aspect of the afternoon would be a silent auction, historically called “What’s It Worth?” tying it, through the use of an original poster, to a fundraising auction effort held from 1987-1989.

Being a very small and young organization, we must keep the cost of things uppermost in our thoughts as we endeavor to take on this very large project.  We have arranged for a professional sound system at no cost and, so far, all of our assistance with this project is being done with the help of volunteers—having no money going out to pay individuals.  We do realize that there will, of course, be costs involved as we plan for printing our programs, PR and lighting (which is minimal), just to mention a few things.

When Greg Davis told us about your most generous offer for the use of the Alley Theater for this 

Mission Statement

Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc. was created to collect, preserve and provide access to historical items from the GLBT community in the gulf coast area of Texas. The archive shall encourage education of and research by anyone (regardless of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, age or religion), interested in learning about any aspects of the GLBT community. The museum shall sponsor meetings for the dissemination of information and display of collected materials.
